
Mark Keppel High School
Student Bulletin,  Wednesday, January 25, 2023

Bell Schedule – Block Schedule

ASB
Today at palm court, ASB will be hosting a letter-making session to honor the victims of the tragedy from this
past weekend. Students are able to make cards and letters to the victims' families to show support and bring
motivation to move forward past this difficult time.

Athletics-

Athletic Events: Week of Jan. 23rd-27th, 2023
Show school spirit and pride; attend sporting events.

"The way to achieve your own success is to be willing to help somebody else get
it first." – Iyanla Vanzant

● Medical Clearance Paperwork must be cleared in order to try-out or participate in any sport.  If you are
currently in a sport, you can try-out after your season is over.

● Baseball Practice begins Saturday, Jan. 21st; 8-12PM at Varsity Baseball Field. Full gear with cleats is
required, NO shorts. Bring water bottles.

● Boys’ Tennis Tryouts Tuesday, 1/24 and Thursday, 1/26 - MKHS Tennis Courts from 3:30PM to
4:45PM. Please bring water and dress appropriately.

● MKHS Athletic Webpage: mkhs.org (Students tab, Athletics tab)
● MKHS Athletic Remind/Code: @mkhsat or Text 81010
● There will be a boy's golf meeting tomorrow January 26th at lunch in B227 for anyone interested in

joining the boys golf team
● Congratulations to…

○ Girls’ Soccer Varsity wins over Montebello.

○ Boys’ & Girls’ Basketball All Levels win over San Gabriel.

○ Girls’ Wrestling - Individual Weight Class

■ Kira Roberts - 2nd Place Almont League Finals

■ Audrey Villalon - 1st Place Almont League Finals

■ Allie Phillips - 1st Place Almont League Finals

○ Boys’ Wrestling - Individual Weight Class

■ Paul Bartels - 3rd Place Almont League Finals

■ Samuel Wang - 3rd Place Almont League Finals

■ Yuri Santizo - 2nd Place Almont League Finals

■ Joseph Cimarusti - 1st Place Almont League Finals

● See Our School website for all scheduled games.  Come out & cheer on our teams.

Wednesday, Jan. 25th - Block Schedule Periods 2, 4, 6 - No Events
Thursday, Jan. 26th - Regular Schedule All Periods

● Boys’ JV & Varsity Soccer @ Schurr - Games Begin 3:30PM - Early Dismissal 1:30PM - Bus Leaves
2PM

● Girls’ JV Soccer vs Schurr - 3:30PM - Aztec Stadium - Early Dismissal 2PM



● Girls’ Varsity Soccer vs Schurr - 5PM - Aztec Stadium - No Early Dismissal
Friday, Jan. 27th - Regular Schedule All Periods

● Girls’ Frosh/Soph & JV Basketball @ Schurr - Games Begin 4PM - Early Dismissal 1:45PM - Bus
Leaves 2:15PM

● Boys’ Frosh Basketball vs Schurr - 4PM - Aztec Arena - Early Dismissal 3PM
● Boys’ JV Basketball vs Schurr - 5:30PM - Aztec Arena - No Early Dismissal
● Girls’ Varsity Basketball @ Schurr - 7PM - No Early Dismissal - Bus Leaves 5:45PM

● Boys’ Varsity Basketball vs Schurr - Senior Night - 7PM - Aztec Arena - No Early Dismissal

Senior Agreement
Senior, please pick up your Senior Agreement from the Counseling Office, Student Bank, College & Career
Center, or Business & Activities Office and please return the signatures page of agreement, signed by a parent,
by Tuesday, Feb 14th, 2023 to the Business and Activities Office.

Student Support Services

Attention MKHS!   Friendly reminder that we have our 2nd morning wellness activity scheduled for
tomorrow, Thursday starting at 7:30am - 8:15am in the AZTEC Arena.  Doors to the Arena facing
Hellman will be open and mats will be provided for you.  Take some time in the morning to drop by and
participate.   During the wellness session, there will be yoga and other mindfulness activities to help you
start your day.  All teachers, students and staff are invited!  We look forward to seeing you there!

Cafeteria:
To help reduce food waste, we will have food recovery bins replaced by the end of the checkout line.  Please
place fruit/items you don’t want to eat into the bins.

Student Bank:
The Student Bank will be closed Today, Thursday and Friday.

FRESHMEN:
If you purchased a freshmen pack, please go to the student bank to receive your class t-shirt and pictures.

College & Career Center

Upcoming Visits!
Biola University - January 25 @ 11:21 a.m.
United States Air Force - January 31 during lunch

Sign up PRIOR to the day!
https://tinyurl.com/mkccc-presentations

Bookroom
URGENT!!! If you have an incorrect picture on your ID card & still have not had it retaken in the Bookroom,
you have until this Friday, January 27 to do so. If you fail to take care of this by the deadline, you will have the
wrong picture posted in the yearbook :-(

American Red Cross
Attention Aztecs! We are still accepting blood donor forms for our upcoming Thurs (1/26) Blood Drive. This is
our time to rise up together to not only save lives, but also build a path towards healing, resiliency, and hope.

https://tinyurl.com/mkccc-presentations


Sign-out forms and parental consent forms can be picked up outside of B119. Only 16 y/o need parental
consent, if you are 17+, please pick up and fill out the Blood Drive Sign Out form and return by Weds.,
afterschool, 1/25. #MKSTRONG

Gateway
Happy New Year! Gateway Counselors (Ms. Funes and Ms. Madrigal) will be hosting Wellness Workshops this
semester 2023. Attend our First WW of the year on Monday, January 30, 2023 during Lunch Time, in B115.
Flyers will be posted on the school website, campus, and in the counseling office. You MUST sign-up, there is a
seating limit of 35. All you need to do is scan the QR code to sign up! If you have attended 4 workshops this
semester, you will be receiving a Wellness Workshop certificate from the counseling office.

Library
All library books are now due. Please return or renew your books. Also, keep your books dry. The library has a limited
amount of plastic bags to help keep your books dry. Please stop by the library to pick one up if you need it.

POWER TIME:
Students, remember to log in to PowerSchool to see your locations for this week’s POWER Time.

Student Parking
When parking in the front lot, students are to park on the left side facing Hellman only. The right side

closest to the school is reserved for visitors.  When the student side is full, there is additional parking available
in the lot by the baseball field.

Reminder to all students that food delivery or drop off on campus is not allowed.   For the health and safety
of all students, the Alhambra Unified School District enforces a No Food Drop Off Policy.   The staff will not
accept food to be dropped off for students.   If you have any questions, please contact Student Support Services. 
Thank you.


